
Please support HB 2927. Popular vote should be the foundation of democracy and the results of 

the popular vote should be the foundation of the government.  

 

The interstate pact for the national popular vote is the best mechanism for instituting this much 

needed update to our electoral college.  

 

Thank you.  

Sharon Gray 
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